
 

Raffle tickets are available at the school library, 
by calling O’Gorman High School at 705-268-4501  

or from O’Gorman Parents for Kids members. 
Draw to take place Dec. 16 at noon in the Common Area at O’Gorman. 

OPK is a volunteer organization in support of O’Gorman High School students. 

Second Prize is a 

 gift card from  

License # 691893  

Tickets are just  


